Ann Arbor Zoning Board of Appeals
Larcom City Hall

301 E. Huron St., First floor

Ann Arbor, Ml 48104

Dear members of the Zoning Board
| support David and Krista Golden’s request to the Zoning Board of Appeals regarding 2146
Amelia Place. | have reviewed the plans for the replacement of their existing covered porch

with a new covered structure and find that their request for variance to the code completely
reasonable in terms of function and aesthetics.

| believe the proposed design is suitable, and will improve the overall property value. The
proposed replacement structure will not have any negative impact on my home and will improve
the current aesthetics of their home.

| urge the Zoning Board to vote in favor of the proposed request for variance.

Sincerely,

2125 Ridge Avenue
Ann Arbor, Ml 48104

May 21, 2017



